A MESSAGE FROM YOUR
PTA PRESIDENT

Welcome Dilworth Families,

As the summer comes to a close, school leadership, teachers, staff,
and the PTA are hard at work preparing to welcome our students
and families to another great year at Dilworth Elementary. Our school is truly
extraordinary, with exceptional educators, enthusiastic learners, and a dedicated
community of volunteers.

My name is Jessica Mager, and | am honored to be your PTA President for the 2025-
2026 school year. Our family has been a part of this Dragon community since 2019,
with our oldest going into 6th grade at Sedgefield Middle school and our youngest
moving into 4th grade.

Over the next couple of weeks and throughout the school year, the PTA will be
communicating important information via the Dragon Dispatch, our website and
social media pages. Visit www.dilworthpta.org to subscribe to the dispatch and our
google calendar so you don’t miss a beat!

Summer Program for Arithmetic, Reading, and Knowledge:

Lastly, don't forget to log those SPARK hours! Our annual PTA fundraiser, fondly
known as SPARK, encourages students to work on reading and math skills over the
summer while helping to raise funds to support our PTA operating budget. While
the fundraising portion of SPARK is important, you don't have to contribute
financially to participate. We want every student, including our rising
Kindergartners, to keep track of their hours. In October, the school will hold a
SPARK assembly where we celebrate students' hard work and give them the
opportunity to win fun prizes. For more information and tracking sheets, please
visit the SPARK page at www.dilworthpta.org.

| am so excited for the upcoming school year, and look forward to serving as your
PTA president.

CONNECT WITH THE PTA!

i 8]

Sincerely,

Jessica Mager

2025-2026 PTA President
dilworthschoolpta@gmail.com
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